Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, July 11, 2017

Director, Michael Pucowski, called the meeting to order at 7:38pm.

Present were Commissioners: Chris Rosa, Candy Church, and Gina Tarascio.

Softball: Nothing to report other than the season is over until February.

Baseball: Fall ball will be starting soon. Michael will discuss registration next month.

Basketball: Nothing to report. Won't open up until back to school night.

Soccer: Michael opened up registration on our website. Grades K-8.

Parks & Trails: More raking is needed under the swings. Weeds still need to be removed on the trail.

Dog Park: There will be a separate line item on the books for the dog park. Any large purchases for the dog park need to get pre-approved by Jim Kozimor, CFO.

Over the next fourteen days, the drench will be dug for water, then the spickets will be put in so we will have water on each side for the small and large dog areas. Water is turned off in November and turned back on in the Spring. Someone is donating tar so we can recoat tar surfaces. Topsoil is also being donating and once it is graded, then the fence company can start putting in fence. We decided to go with a different security system to get in and out of gate. It will most likely be a key system with maybe a touch pad. Seeding will be done in October. Should be able to have a grand opening in Spring 2018.

A folder was given out to the Commissioners with information for the dog park which was discussed.